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Updated Documents 
 

• The BCL Analyte List with specimen requirements that include 
shipping temperatures, container type, centrifugation requirements, 
and much more has been updated. Also updated is the BCL Test 
Requisition Form and the BCL Requisition for Containers and Kits.  

 

• All three updated documents can be found on our website at 
www.alabamapublichealth.gov/bcl. 

 
• While supplies last, all providers are able to order small insulated 

shipping kits from the Prattville BCL stock room. See the updated 
BCL Requisition for Containers and Kits for ordering information. 
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